
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17/04/2018 

 

Dear Member 

 

I would like to inform you that the Annual General Meeting of Leicestershire Society 

of Rugby Referees will now take place on 21st May 2018. 

The meeting will be held at Leicester Vipers RFC at 19.30 all members are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

The committee positions listed below are up for election, any further nominations 

should be sent to me by 1st May with the agreement of the proposed person along 

with a proposer and a seconder. Please send to john@hillscoachsales.com 

 

The posts for election and nominations already received are as follows 

 

Post  Proposed  Proposer  Seconder 

    

Treasurer N. Lacey  M. Elliott  G. Blackburn. 

Exchange W. Spencer  P. Bower  L. Massarella. 

 

All annual reports and minutes will be sent to you via email in time for the meeting 

 

I look forward to seeing all you at the AGM 
 

John Hill 
 

John Hill 

Hon. Secretary  
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